
Year 2 Autumn 1 Newsletter
“You’re amazing, just the way you are.”

History
We will be working as 
historians and learning 
about the Great Fire of 
London. We will be 
learning about the cause 
of the fire, how it was 
dealt with and the impact 
of Samuel Pepys.

Miss Whitfield, Miss Barton and Mrs Taylor

Autumn Term 1
Welcome back to Broadacre! 

We hope this will be an enjoyable and successful year for all the children. We 
would especially like to say thank you to both parents and children for such 

an enthusiastic start to the year. We are incredibly proud of the way the 
children have come back with such positive attitudes, ready to learn.

English
In Year 2, the 

children are using 
‘Zog’ by Julia 

Donaldson as a 
stimulus for their 

English and Reading 
lessons. We will be 
creating character 

and setting 
descriptions and non-
fiction reports based 

on the text.

Science
Our science topic for this half 

term is ‘Animals including 
Humans’. Children will learn 
what humans and animals 
need to survive and stay 

healthy. We also will explore 
life cycles of different 

animals and why some life 
cycles can differ to humans’.

Maths
In maths, the children 

are learning facts about 
numbers to 100 and 

their place value. They 
will be using practical 

equipment to make 
multiples of ten and 

learn the place value of 
numbers in a sequence. 
Throughout this half 

term, we will be looking 
at becoming fluent in 

adding and subtracting 
within 20, 50 and 100, 
using different methods.PE

The children will take part in 
PE on Monday afternoons with 
Tigers Trust. Please make sure 
children bring their PE kits to 
school on a Monday and take 
them home on a Friday to be 
cleaned. The children should 

wear plain black, blue or white 
clothing. 

Celebrations
We wanted to say a huge well 
done to all our children for 
coming into Year 2 with an 
immensely positive and eager 

attitude. We cannot wait to see 
what Year 2 brings!


